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Mail-in voting is an Oregon institution. It allows more robust democratic participation 

by more people and already works very well. It's fine for institutions to try new things, 

but reverting a system that's already working so well in favor of much greater 

inconvenience for so many people (voters of course, but also the people who 

manage elections) makes no sense. I oppose this measure. 


